
Who: All interested public are invited to attend  

What: Informational meeting regarding forecasted potential spring flooding, suggested flooding 
preparations and flood insurance availability. Remember, it takes 30 days for a new flood 
insurance policy to take effect.  Representatives from the National Weather Service and FEMA 
(Federal Emergency Management Agency) will be presenting information.  A question and 
answer session will follow with Blaine County representatives and the presenters.   

Where: Blaine County Public Library Meeting Room in Chinook 

When: 7:00 pm, Monday, March 7 

For more information, contact the Blaine County Floodplain Administrator or Blaine County 
Disaster and Emergency Services Director by calling 406-357-3310. 


